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UPCOMING EVENTS

PTO Family Project Due - Jan.28
Catholic Schools Week - Jan.30 - Feb.5
Daddy/Daughter Dance - Postponed 
PTO Zoom Forum - Feb. 16 via Zoom
Dine To Donate - Feb.23  @ BWW
Mother/Son Dodgeball - Feb. 26

FUNDRAISING RECAP
Santa's Workshop -  
We had a great year with Santa's workshop. We were able to raise $2,388.24. 
Thank you to all the families that participated. A special thank you to our parent
volunteers and Melissa Mannor for heading this event for our kids. 

Shop n' Sip - 
Despite COVID restrictions we had a successful Shop n' Sip! It exceeded 
expectations after a year off! We had a total of 35 vendors and raised $3,450.91.
A huge thank you to our Chair of the event, Kendall Powers. Thank you for all your
time and effort!  Thanks to Cindy Jones for her guidance and thank you to all the
volunteers who made the event a success.

Used Uniform Shop- 
Did you know that Holy Family has a used uniform shop? It is located in the front
lobby. You can buy gently used uniforms tops, bottoms and spirit wear for only
$5. You can also donate your used uniforms and help us raise money for PTO. It
has been a wonderful addition to our fundraising efforts. Currently, it has brought
in $1,725. Thank you for your support in this fundraiser! 











Please e-mail the PTO Board at 

PTO@hfsgb.org
or text Leslie Bauman 

at 248-369-1155

QUESTIONS 

OR 

IDEAS?


